TUSCARAWAS COUNTY
COMMISSIONERS

Chris Abbuhl — Al Landis — Joe Sciarretti

COMMISSIONERS JOURNAL 82
SEPTEMBER 9, 2020

RESOLUTION (592-2020) CHANGE COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING LOCATION -
FAIRGROUNDS TO BOARD ROOM

It was moved by Commissioner Landis, seconded by Commissioner Sciarretti, to change the location of the
Commissioners’ meeting Monday, September 21, 2020, from the Tuscarawas County Fairgrounds in the
Cloverleaf Café’ to normal meeting location of the W.E. Winters Board Room. This action of changing the
meeting location is necessary due the COVID-19 Pandemic, and the fair being open for junior fair events
only.

This meeting will now be held in the William E. Winters Board Room, at 9:00 a.m., located at 125 E. High
Avenue, New Philadelphia, OH 44663 on the second floor of the Tuscarawas County Office Building.

VOTE;: Chris Abbuhl, yes;
Al Landis, yes;
Joe Sciarretti, yes;

! hereby certify the above and foregoing to be a true and correct account of the proceedings as had by and before the Board on the day and year

first written above. M

Adam Stilgenbauer. Clerk of the Board

125 East High Avenue, Room 205. New Philadelphia. Ohio 44663
(330) 365-3240 commissioners@co.tuscarawas.oh.us



